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Story Teller's Vault new episode this 
Thursday  

 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 25, Kenténha/October 2017) The Kahnawà:ke 
Organizations Communications Network wishes to congratulate Jeremiah 
Johnson, the first contestant on the Story Teller’s Vault, who was awarded 
$1,000 by our panel of judges for his new TV pilot show pitch entitled 
“Medicine Walk.”  
 

A new episode of The Story Teller's Vault airs this Thursday, October 26 on 
Kaná:takon TV Channels 300 & 399. This episode features the actual show 
created using the winnings, “Medicine Walk” by Jeremiah Johnson. 
Jeremiah’s pitch will be repeated, followed by his winning pilot TV show. 
 

 
 

“Medicine Walk is a reality-based show that follows a medicine person 
through the woods to identify and teach us about local traditional medicines,” 
said Jeremiah Johnson, the winning producer from week one of the Tellers 
Vault. 
 

The show airs Thursday through Sunday and again on Tuesday, with a new 
episode beginning next Thursday.  
 

The Story Teller’s Vault is made possible by financial support through the 
Caisse Populaire Kahnawake Community Development Fund. Free airtime 
for each pilot show is courtesy of the Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na 
Raotitióhkwa Cultural Center, who operate Kaná:takon TV. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63254 

gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Neil McComber 
Director of Public 
Relations 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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